
  

Ready? Set? Go with Asthma!   
Exercise-Induced Asthma   •    Participant Handout 
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Sample letter to Parents/Guardians  

regarding their child’s asthma 
 

 
 
 
 
Child’s name ______________________________ Date _____________ 
 
 
 
Dear _____________________________, 
 
 
Recently I have noticed that your child has experienced some difficulties with his/her 
asthma. Could you please contact me so we can help your child fully participate in 
activities with his/her fellow students? We really want your child to be able to have fun, 
stay fit and be “on the go” with asthma! 
 
Thank you for contacting me at ___________________________ (phone) 
or______________________________ (e-mail) as soon as possible.  
 
I’m looking forward to helping your child! 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Teacher/Coach 

 
 


